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BEFORE THE IOWA BOARD OF PHARMACY 
      ) 
Carl Olsen     ) 
      ) REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATION 
      ) 
      ) 
 
Dated: November 2, 2015 
 
 In response to the petition filed by Carl Olsen on July 7, 2014, the Board 
issued an order on January 5, 2015 (see Addendum B attached to the Board 
Meeting Minutes from January 5, 2015) recommending the rescheduling of 
cannabidiol (CBD).  I’ve attached the copy that was provided to me by the Board 
at the time the ruling was made. 
 
 In reviewing the Board’s proposed changes to the schedules in Iowa Code 
Chapter 124 on the agenda for the November 4, 2015 Board Meeting, the 
rescheduling of cannabidiol (CBD) is not included in the proposed legislation.  
https://pharmacy.iowa.gov/document/proposed-legislation-iowa-code-chapter-124-
controlled-substances-scheduling-actions 
 
 I would like to know the reason the January 5, 2015 recommendation was 
not included in the proposed changes to the schedules in Iowa Code Chapter 124 
for the 2016 legislative session. 
 
 Thank you! 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Carl Olsen 
130 E. Aurora Ave. 
Des Moines, Iowa 50313-3654 
515-343-9933 
carl-olsen@mchsi.com 
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